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December Luncheon 

Please join us on Tuesday, December 17, 2019, from 11:30 am - 1 pm, at the BP Energy Center, 

located at 900 E. Benson Boulevard, Anchorage, AK  99508 for our monthly Alaska Chapter ASSP 

luncheon meeting. 

After networking with your peers and eating a great lunch, you will have a chance to show off your 

skills as a safety professional during a very competitive and exciting game full of Safety and 

Engineering challenges.  Prizes will be awarded for the highest score, and door prizes will be handed 

out during the luncheon ** Before the luncheon, please download the free Kahoot app from the Apple 

App Store or Google Play.  For more information, visit https://kahoot.com/mobile-app/ 

Also, this luncheon will be a combined event with the Society of American Military Engineers 

(SAME).  The Society of American Military Engineers is the only nonprofit professional engineering 

education organization that actively promotes the advancement of both individual technical 

knowledge and the collective engineering capabilities of governments, the uniformed services, and 
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private industry.  SAME's goal is to unite public and private sector entities and individuals in the A/E/C 

fields so that we can prepare for and overcome natural and man-made disasters, acts of terrorism 

and improve security at home and abroad. 

To help during this holiday season, we will be having a coat drive (and any other winter clothing) 

for Brother Francis Shelter, an organization that provides emergency shelter and care for men and 

women in Anchorage without a home.  If you wish to donate any shirts, jackets, hats, gloves, hand 

warmers, and socks (all sizes for both men & women), the AK Chapter of ASSP will have a collection 

point at the luncheon and will deliver all donated items to the organization. Additional donation items 

and ideas can be found HERE,  and any or all would be welcome. 

Luncheon Pricing: $15 for regular admission; $10.00 for students and military. 

Please submit your RSVP by the close of business on December 16th by clicking on the following 

link: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/same-assp-december-trivia-contest-tickets-84939645767 

 
Welcome, New Chapter Members! 

The Alaska Chapter continues to grow.  The following individuals recently joined the Alaska 

Chapter.  On behalf of the entire Membership, Welcome! 

Rene Eliste and Amira Goldstein 

 
Membership Milestones 
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As of December 1, 2019, the AK ASSP Chapter had 331 members.  Below is the list of Chapter 

members that recently celebrated a membership milestone with ASSP.  Congratulations! 

Sam Cunard: 10 Years 

Chris Warner: 10 Years 

Tina Chapman: 5 Years 

Kelly McGovern: 5 Years 

Carlton Norby: 5 Years 

Paul Shuart: 5 Years 

 
January 2019 Luncheon 

Please join us on Tuesday, January 21, 2020, for our monthly Alaska Chapter ASSP luncheon 

meeting at the BP Energy Center. 

The guest speaker is Robert Wood, MSHA Anchorage Field Office Supervisor. 

He will be leading a presentation that details and provides information about the history of MSHA, his 
experience in the industry, including the impact of mining on Alaska's economy and why it is 
important to all of us.  Please join us in learning about this critical industry and how health and safety 
have made a positive impact on those working in this industry. 


